
 This Week in Preschool…… 

Our theme this week is all about what lives on the farm as 

well as looking at farm animals and their babies. We also have some exciting 

visitors coming to see the children in Preschool.  

We will be reading the book ‘Does a Cow say Boo?’ as it will encourage us to 

spot all the different animals and their sounds as we read the story.  

We will be enjoying farm theme activities as we make some woolly sheep, 

match animals and their young and creating our own duck pond  

For snack we are going to be trying a range of foods that are grown on the 

farm.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                          

 

 

Special Visitors 

We have some baby lambs coming 

into Preschool on Wednesday 7th 

May. If your child is not in Preschool, 

you are welcome to come and see 

our visitors. The lambs will be in 

Preschool from 11am  

Word of the Week 

Boo 
 

School Leavers 

We now have some planned dates in the diary for children to visit school. We are going to have to split 

our children so some children will go on Wednesday 7th May and some will attend Wednesday 14th 

May. If your child does not attend a Wednesday session they can meet a staff member at school. 

Please let me know if you will be meeting us at school. Thank you. 

 


